
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Auburn Residents  

FROM: Public Services 

RE:   Public Services Weekly Report  

DATE:  Week Ending February 26, 2016 

 

Public Services 

 Public Services crews assisted emergency personnel due to an accident on Old 

Danville Road, a home heating oil truck rolled on its side. The crews provided 

road closure signs, a truck with clean sand to contain the oil as well as other 

emergency items need. 

 Public Services crews were busy putting up the necessary road posting signs on 

Broad St., Rodman Rd. (South area),  as well as continuing to replace and or fixing 

faded and damaged signs under the new regulations.  

 Crews continue to focus on the mandatory Bureau of Labor Standard hearing test 

requirements. 

 Fleet have been working hard on keeping the trucks up and running making 

them safe for the road. 

 Crews were out inspection their districts to check for any road defects, potholes, 

missing or damaged signs, as well as any other noticeable signs of upcoming 

issues.  

 Many roads throughout the City are beginning to show signs of spring with frost 

heaves and, unfortunately, pot holes. Crews were out on Garfield Road., Hotel 

Road, Pettengill Park and South Main Street, posting frost heave signs and filling 

with sand and filling pot holes.  

 Crews were busy loading trucks, keeping the calcium tank and salt shed filled and 

cleaned. 

 Second shift crew took down the ice rink at Festival Plaza. 

 Crews began with litter patrol around the Mall Area and Washington Street Area. 

 Crews were directed to pick up a few items left on the side of the road one being 

a refrigerator with the doors on which could cause a serious problem should a 

child find it and play in it. Other items picked up were trash bags, dresser, T.V. 

 The arborist crew performed tree evaluations at 10 Dunham Avenue, 54 Hillsdale 

Drive, Valview Drive,  
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 Crews prepared trucks on Tuesday with sand/salt for the Wednesday morning 

snow/ice weather that hit Auburn early morning. 

 Stormwater Compliance- on-going. 

 Crews continue to assist set up for all Senior events at the Recreation Department 

when needed. 

 Supervisors are preparing the necessary trainings for the new employees to arrive 

next week, which includes the Inventory Technician obtaining all the necessary 

mandatory items needed (PPE as an example). 

 


